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Please Take Notice:  The Village of Rhinebeck Board of Trustees will be holding 
a public hearing on the proposed amendments to Chapter 109 Vehicle and 
Traffic Code on Tuesday January 13, 2015 at 7:00 pm at the Village Hall during 
the regular business meeting.  The proposed changes will be available to the 
public at the Village Hall during regular business hours and on the Village of 
Rhinebeck website at http://www.rhinebecknyvillage.org. 
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